
 
 

Ashfield Road, Cheadle, Cheshire, SK8 1BB 
Tel and fax: 0161 428 5026 

www.cheadleprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

"We aim to be outstanding in all we do" 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of our Nature topic we will walk to Brooklyn Park Wednesday 6th July from 9:30 until 10:30 and 

from 11:15 to 12:00 to enjoy the nature in our local area. We will be reading and performing nature related 

poetry, going on a minibeast hunt as well as other maths and English related activities. 

 

We know that weather may be an issue but we are planning to go ‘rain or shine’ so please make sure that 

your child is dressed appropriately on the day. The children may come in their normal uniform but they may 

need a raincoat and wellie boots if it is forecast for rain. 

 

We will need parent volunteers so please let us know if you are able to join us by filling in the section on the 

permission slip. 

 

Please ensure that any required medication has been taken or is available (eg inhaler, hay fever medication). 

 

There are also occasions when we would like to visit Cheadle Library, please indicate below whether or not 

you give permission by indicating appropriately in the section below.  

 

 

Thank you 

 

Mr Comer, Miss Weate, Miss Armstrong 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for ________________ to walk to Brooklyn Park on Wednesday 6th July. 

 

I would like to be a parent helper on the day Yes / No 

 

If ‘Yes’ ______________________ (Print Name) 

 

If needed, my child has an in date inhaler or any other required medication available in 

school Yes/no 

 

I give my child permission to visit Cheadle Library Yes/No 

 

Signed _______________________________ 


